
RFS T-345  

Avon Crest Centre for Health & Wellness 

ADDENDUM # 4 

August 28, 2020 

As per RFS T-345 Section 4.2 Stage 1 the Site Visit and Proponent Briefing is scheduled to occur on 

September 28th, 2020 at 9:00am.  

A Site Visit and Proponent Briefing as referenced in Section 1.6 RFS Timetable has been scheduled to allow 
potential Proponents to view the site, ask questions and obtain additional information regarding this RFS.  

Although, the Site Visit & Proponent Briefing is not a mandatory requirement it is strongly recommended 
and highly encouraged that Proponents attend. Proponents that have not attended the Mandatory Site 
Visit and Proponent Briefing session are still eligible to advance to Stage II of the RFS evaluation process.  

For Proponents that are attending the Site Visit & Proponent Briefing please refer to the details below: 

Location: Address: Date & Time: Meeting 
Location: 

Stratford General 
Hospital  

 
46 General Hospital Drive  
Stratford, ON 
N5A 2Y6 

September 28, 2020  

To commence at 9:00am sharp 

Main 
Entrance/Hospital 
Lobby  

 

In compliance with Ministry guidelines for physical distancing we request that you please limit your 

onsite proponent team to a maximum of three (3) individuals. 

Upon your arrival at the Stratford General Hospital site, you will be expected to follow the subsequent 

guidance while on site;  

 All visitors must be actively screened prior to entry at any of the HPHA sites 

 The expectation will be that no individuals with symptoms of COVID-19 will attend and if an 
individual does not pass active screening they will be asked to leave the site.  

 Once you have passed active screening you will be provided a mask that covers the nose and 
mouth which you will be required to continuously wear for the duration of your Visit.  

 From there you will be directed to the E1-609 Room for a Proponent Briefing prior to accessing 
the Avon Crest Building.   
 

We kindly ask that you ensure proper physical distancing measures are followed throughout the 

meeting.  

Thank you for your cooperation during this time.  


